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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

         Friday 23rd February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you and your children had a wonderful half term break and are ready for an exciting new 
half-term at Warren Park. I wanted to take a moment to thank all of you who attended our recent 
Parents' Evenings. It was truly fantastic to see so many of you and have the opportunity to 
celebrate your child's achievements so far this year. Your support and involvement in your 
child's education is invaluable, and we are grateful for your continued partnership. 
 
World Book Day 
 
On Friday 8th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day. This is a special day where we 
come together as a school community to celebrate our love of reading. We invite the children to 
come to school in their pyjamas and dressing gowns as we will be sharing our favourite bedtime 
stories and poems. Please ensure that your child also wears appropriate footwear and is 
dressed warmly as we will still be going outside for break and lunch time. This year we hope to 
have the special £1 voucher books delivered directly to school so that your child can bring their 
book home at the end of the day. We will also be organising a book swap, so please do 
encourage your child to bring in any books they no longer read to participate in this exciting 
exchange. The book swap and our school book shop will take place in the school hall at the end 
of the day. As always, reading is a key focus at Warren Park because we believe it opens the 
door to endless adventures and learning opportunities. We encourage you to continue 
supporting your child's reading journey by reading with them at home and completing their 
reading logs. 
 
Red Nose Day 
 
We are excited to announce that on Friday 15th March, we will be supporting Red Nose Day. 
Children are invited to come to school in non-uniform, wearing something red, and to bring in a 
donation for this fantastic charity. As the theme is ‘do something funny for money’ we hope the 
children will enter into the spirit and have lots of fun during the day. 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our school community. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
 
With very best wishes, 

 Elizabeth Cooper 

 


